Numbat News

Phone - 98 872 000

Email - pingelly.pseeducation.wa.edu.au
Website -  www.pingellyps.wa.edu.au

Facebook - PingellyPS

Address - 39 Park Street, Pingelly WA 6308

Kaya Parents & Carers,

29th June 2023

Happy holidays! | would like to take this opportunity to recap what a successful term we have
had. Semester 1 reports were emailed out yesterday, please notify the school if you did not
receive. A Few highlights over this past term have been:

= ANZAC School Service

Football clinics
Do it for Dolly Day

Bookfair

P&C Thank you day
NAIDOC

IMPORTANT DATES

29th June

NAIDOC Day
Last day term 2

17th July

First day term 3

16th August
PP /1 Assembly

18th August

Faction Carnival

8th September

Interschool Athletics
(Pingelly)

Sports events - These include our Cross County, Winter Carnival, Hockey &

National Simultaneous Storytime

Reading Volunteers program

| would also like to take this opportunity to thank the
wonderful parents/carers & community members who
put up their hands to help out whenever & wherever they
can. A lot of our events couldn't take place if it wasn't for
the generosity of these amazing people.

Just a reminder, the 6 Seasons Cafe will no longer be
providing school lunches, but the Pingelly Village Grocer
has offered to provide this service for our students.
Lunch orders must be placed directly with them along
with payment before 9am.

| hope you all have a relaxing end enjoyable holiday, we
look forward to seeing the students back at school on
Monday the 17th July.

Take Care,
Sam Goodlad - Principal PPS
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PP/Yrl
Post Office visit

Last week the PP / Yr 1 class headed off on
an adventure down to the post office. The
students all wrote letters to their biggie
friends and learnt the process of sending
mail.




STAFFING CHANGES

It is with sadness that we say goodbye to Ms Richardson. Ms Richardson
started in Pingelly in 2021 and has been a very valuable member of the
team here at Pingelly PS. We wish her every success in her new job at
Maidens Park Primary School. Ms Richardson will be missed by the whole
school and community.

Pingelly PS would like to welcome Kristy Hodgson. Kristy joined
us part way through term 2 as she has been covering for Mrs Mills
while she has been on leave. Ms Hodgson will be now taking over
from Ms Richardson in PP/1 Class. Ms Hodgson moved to a small
|  property in Dale last holidays and plans on building a little
homestead & growing her own food. She's been teaching for 12
| years, from year 1 to year 12 ATAR Mathematics, her favourite
subject to teach is maths . In September this year Ms Hodgson
plans to attempt to hike the Bibbulman Track end to end.

Mr Cowcher will be joining us back this term 2 days per week & Mrs Mills will also be
back, refreshed from her LSL holiday break!



